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Membership in the Institute of Corporate Directors

[At the August 2, 2023 Governance Committee meeting, the recommendation was revised to extend
membership until the end of 2024.]
The Governance Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:
That the Board renew its membership with the Institute of Corporate Directors until the end of 2024.
(NWA)

File #: 23-530, Version: 1

Capital Regional District Printed on 2/11/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

